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Learn Together, Achieve Together 

 

5th January 2021 

Re: National Lockdown next steps 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for the positivity and understanding you have shown today after a difficult 

few hours. We are sorry that texts arrived late last night but the texting service sadly 

broke down! 

 

Today, we have remained open for our Critical worker families and children who are 

classed as vulnerable. We are proud that we have managed to support these children 

given the limited time we had to prepare.  

 

As you will be aware, from tomorrow, your child’s class teacher will be starting remote 

learning and will be teaching those children that are at home. To support you with this, 

we will remind you of the following: 

 

- Remote learning will take place for children who are required to stay at home. 

- All parents can collect a paper pack from the school office from 3pm – 5.30pm 

today. If you do not require a paper pack then you can just access from your 

child’s Teams page or Tapestry. 

- Teachers will then start remote learning from tomorrow, meaning children will 

need to access their Teams page (or Tapestry if in Reception / Year 1) from a 

laptop, tablet or mobile device. 

- Phone calls will be made if children are not accessing the online learning. Please 

make us aware if you need support by phoning or emailing inbox@ankermoor.org 

 

Please take care and contact us if you need to. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Simon Russell 

Headteacher 
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